
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:32 AM 
'Brad Cooke' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200226-S 

Good Morning, Charles Cooke 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00632-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Brad Cooke <cbcooke@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 22, 2022 2:10 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-S 

Dear PSC Clerk, 

My name is Charles Cooke and I am a recent property owner on Don Pedro Island. My wife and 
I are Florida natives and after years of searching for a second home property fell in love with 
the old Florida charm of the island. I am extremely concerned about the possibility of EU 
providing private sewer service to the island. There are not appropriate controls in place to 
protect the residents of this island if this applicant is permitted to control a private sewer 
system. The applicant does not have experience operating such a system and also will have too 
much ability to pass down unknown costs to the property owners. There has not been proven 
scientific reason for the installation for such a system. 

I urge you to deny the EU application to provide private wastewater service to our island. If this 
project were to move forward it would represent the PSC enabling an unnecessary infrastructure 
project that will ultimately be paid by property owners who have no interest in the service. 

Thank you for your careful attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Charles Cooke 
 
Cbcooke@gmail.com 




